
Dear Prospective Member, 
{‘Taster’ Opportunities}

We are very pleased that you have decided to find out about March u3a. The u3a provides an 
opportunity for retired and semi-retired people to share in a wide range of activities through interest 
groups as well as our monthly Members’ Meeting.

Before deciding to join March u3a you can ‘taste’ to see if you wish to join. You are welcome to 
come to one Members’ Meeting and one Group Meeting before paying your subscription. There is 
no charge for entry to the Members’ Meeting but you may be asked to pay a small amount to attend 
a group. Group fees and costs vary from group to group.

Most people decide whether to join or not after attending a Members’ Meeting but if you are 
especially interested in a particular group you may like to try this as well.

If you would like to ‘taste’ a group please contact the Chairman or the Groups Coordinator. Contact 
details are given below.

Please be aware that it may not be possible to ‘taste’ a particular group on a particular occasion, for 
example a trip may have been arranged or the group may temporarily be at full capacity. The u3a 
seeks to avoid a group being full so if that is the case we will be looking for a solution.

Please contact us for any further information. We will be happy to help and welcome new members 
and new ideas.

We hope to have the opportunity to get to know you.

Yours sincerely,

Pauline Horton
Chairman 

Contact Information:

             Chairman:  

             Groups Co-ordinator:  
 

Dorothy Hughes, 01945 450559
dorothy.hughes2@btopenworld.com

Sharon Smith, 01354 279871
shazza19652@yahoo.co.uk
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